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Monday 26th June 2023 

 

Year 3 Chocolate Workshop 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To consolidate our learning, understanding and enjoyment of our Rainforest topic, we will 

be taking part in a chocolate workshop run by the Chocolate Museum on Friday 30th 

June. The cost of this workshop is £3 per child and has been partly subsidized by FAB and 

our Enterprise event earnings.  

 

The workshop will take place at Bonneville and the children will be tasting and making 

their own chocolates as well as learning about the Mayan history of chocolate and trade.  

 

The workshop is nut free and the Chocolate Museum can cater for any dietary 

requirements/allergies. Please ensure that Bonneville is aware of and up to date with any 

allergies/dietary requirements. 

 

Please complete and sign the permission slip via Scopay.  

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Gibbon & Mrs Woodley  

Year 3 Class Teachers 

 


